
 

 

Food Safety Manager Re-Certification  
REBATE APPLICATION 

 

The RI Hospitality Association is pleased to offer a $30 rebate for Food Safety Manager Re-

Certification Training classes for the period of July 1 – December 31, 2017. 
 
To receive this rebate students must: 
 

1. Complete the 6-hour Food Safety Manager Re-Certification Training Class offered by the RI 
Hospitality Association and; 
 

2. Complete and submit the attached Real Jobs RI Participant Enrollment Form to your Food 
Safety Instructor 

 
We are able to provide this rebate offer with support from our RI Department of Labor and Training Real 
Jobs RI grant. 
 
The information you provide on the Real Jobs RI Participant Enrollment Form will remain private and 
only provided to the RI Department of Labor and Training. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this rebate please ask your Food Safety Instructor or you may 
contact me directly at 401-223-1120 ext. 110. 
 
 
Heather R. Singleton 
Chief Operating Officer 
401-223-1120 ext. 110 
heather@rihospitality.org 
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